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The Beaches link tunnel is both uneconomical to build and will also have a huge impact on 
native fauna and floral in the lower northern beaches as well as marine species around the spit. 
When deciding whether this project is appropriate or not please ensure these are taken into 
consideration as this tunnel will have a lengthy impact on both natural and public health in the 
area. 


